
From: Mel Ellis
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Camping in Portland
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 11:31:46 AM

My wife and I used to come into Portland for special occasions or just an evening out, but that was before the city
lost control of its streets.  We haven’t been to Portland for at least a couple of years, and likely won’t come back
until AFTER we think it is safe to do so.

Our current political leadership is responsible for this sad state of affairs, and it’s up to you to restore Portland to the
lovely place it used to be.

Mel Ellis
17910 Upper Cherry Lane
Lake Oswego 97034
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